Wyoming Area Class of 2020 "Gives Back" Scholarship

No application needed!

The Class of 2020 parents are also paying it forward and will offer this
C&M&Gf scholarship again this year using the exact same criteria for selection as the Class
) N of 2015 parents group used. Thus the Wyoming Area graduating senior of the
' Class of 2021 ranked #20™" will be the recipient of this $1,000 scholarship. The
parents of the Class of 2020 are also considering another award of lesser value
based on their committee’s criteria.

It is also the hope of the parents of the Class of 2021 that this tradition of giving back will grow from
this longstanding All Night Party tradition enabling each class to leave a positive mark on the one to
follow.

History

The All Night Party has been a tradition for Wyoming Area graduates for 50+ years. It is the parents of
these seniors who take on the responsibility of raising the money required to fund the activities, games,
prizes and gifts for this party.

During one of the Class of 2015 planning meetings, a suggestion was made that depending on the
amount of money raised, it would be nice to ‘pay it forward’ and leave something to the Class of 2016.
From there it was decided to use the student admission fee as a scholarship fund to leave a one-time gift
of $1,000 to the Wyoming Area graduating senior student from the Class of 2016 who was ranked

15" in the class (Grades 9, 10, 11 & 12) at the time senior class rankings become available sometime
mid-May. The parents of the class of 2020 are following this tradition of Giving Back. Using the same
criteria for selection as the previous classes they are awarding their proceeds to the Class of 2021.

* Dollar amounts for these awards, vary from year to year based on the parents group's criteria.

The Tradition of Giving Back Continues!



